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Friday May 20th 2022
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Dear Parents

It was a pleasure to finally be able to return to the
Long room for our Junior assembly this morning
after Covid restrictions had limited us to class

assemblies for such a long time.

We were also delighted to be able to welcome our
Governors for an on-site Governors’ meeting on
Thursday evening. They were very impressed with
the students’” work on display around the school
and will be visiting us for a learning walk next

week.

Next week we are looking forward to our ‘Jubilee
Tea Party’ at lunchtime on Thursday and students
have been busy making their crowns for the
occasion. If parents would like to bake cupcakes or
treats for the children to enjoy, this would be very
much appreciated (no nuts please).

We always keep Canon Frank in our thoughts and
as this Saturday would have been his 101st
birthday, we will be saying some special prayers for
him this weekend.

St John The Baptist Youth Club (Ages 10-15) starts
on June 12th. Please see the flyer in our newsletter
should your child wish to join.

Wishing all a peaceful and lovely weekend.
Ms Barry

Head teacher

My Special Prayer to Mary |
Our Mother

T m, our Methowr aed Methos

Thank  wiou cor hoina urth 4R //;rmg,b_
bnege Txx\)m}n times. M Lx/se helpall dho ik

1o ai& bﬂ/HP[ 2 pauralty =< by nomo((im

h(M/P eNnuah maney rmvi o/oaqg Mp Une
ﬁmr)(o of YORraur . Ploare pruy por Q“‘f\lbaf

Hweu ehorte pear0, Nok unfT\/nnR ‘/um Lot i

\m iant erlml waae acd ok {h

B0 LS tcs Jucu& EIN)
Ao W@( e Owr o schals y
(7“:4/3\(@ [xt8 0p prnend3 , ond nsk fmg?},yw‘Q

e ores Z nodd o Lololart e, ouC




Nursery

This week Nursery have been learning about recycling. The children enjoyed participating in a range of

activities including:
o Looking at different ways that we can help our environment and how we recycle at home.

Singing the recycling song whilst exploring a variety of musical instruments and attempting to change
the way they sound.

Listening to ‘The Messy Magpie’ and discussing the structure of the story.
Using different coloured paints to design our own recycling poster.
Categorising different materials into the correct recycling groups.

Nursery were also very excited to be able to finally release their butterflies las
Friday following our work on the lifecycle of caterpillars.
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Year 2

9 o
BAfARE & | 4
RARBRS = : 4

Year 2 are enjoying reading Roald
Dahl’s “The Twits’ and wrote some
amazingly detailed descriptions of
Mrs Twit in Literacy.

Stars of the week

written

have

Year 3
beautiful acrostic poems for Mary

some

this week.

Year 4

Year 4 have been
4 studying Spain as
a case study in
Geography. They
spent this week

learning  about
the wide range of Spanish Fiestas.
They particularly were intrigued to
join in the fun with the 'La Tomatino'
Festival that is held in the Valencian

Town of Bunol!




Year 5

Year 5 have made Jubilee Rosettes
in Art this week in preparation for
our Jubilee Tea Party on Thursday.

St. John the Baptist

YOUTH CLUB

Sundays (term time)

16:15-17:45
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Year 6 have also been busy in Art this

week making props for the end of year
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musical spectacular ‘Olivial’. A G petence
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Community s more

WHERE? Church hall: 48 Dale Road, CR8 2EF, Purley
*DBS approved leaders*

Inquiries: jtbyouthclub@gmail.com

Staff Contact Details

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk All requests for absence must be sent to the Head teacher.

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to
headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3)
or call the school mobile

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk
lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1

jbennett@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 do so directly by email to sbom@Ialehamlea.co.uk call 0208

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school mobile.
lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y4

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or

kshah@Ilalehamlea.co.uk for Y5
@ email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6
vicentefuentes@Ilalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish
musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art




